." Operation Round Up .
November 2023
Members helping Members

The Clearwater-Polk Electric Trust awarded over $9,000 in the latest chapter of
Operation Round-Up
Twenty-one entities were approved. Checks were given to recipients on November 29th.

Recipients were as follows:

FHL Academy - Music

Bagley Community Theater FHL Academy - 1-2 grade projector
Bagley Elementary School Third Grade FHL Academy - Athletic hockey net
swimming FHL Academy - Home Ec Kitchen Aide
Bagley Senior Center FHL Academy - Art supplies

Bagley Youth Trap Club FHL Academy - Science

City of Shevlin Santa Day Friends of Itasca

Clearbrook Community Club-CG School Gully 100!

Playground Project Headwaters Quilt Guild

Clearwater County 4-H Ambassadors ISD Community Education
Clearwater County 4-H After School Jack Pine Pals 4H Club

Programing Shevlin Fire Dept Firefighters Spring Mtgs

Community Christmas Day Dinner
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We encourage the recipients to spread the word to other organizations that
Operation Round-Up has money to share.
The applications and Policy are available at Clearwater-Polk.com or our office



